
 
 

 
 

TASIS LOWER SCHOOL 
2014-2015 

 

BIRTHDAY BOOK CLUB 
 

The excellent collection in the Lower School Library at TASIS is partially due to 
your generosity through our Birthday Book Club.  We invite you to donate a hard cover 
book to our library in honor of your child’s birthday or other special event.  The student’s 
name and birth date will be placed in the front of the book on a TASIS bookplate and we 
will create a bulletin board in the library with the titles and donors of this year’s donated 
books.  Each month a Friday bulletin announces our new books and their sponsors.  

You are welcome to select a book from a local bookshop or, to avoid 
duplications, you and your child might want to select a book that I have already 
purchased for our library, but has not yet circulated. These books are on a special shelf 
and the cost to “adopt” one of these books is £10.  
 

Our collection has improved and grown in the past years 
 due to your generous support! 

 
If your child would like to participate in the Birthday Book Club you may 

send £10 prior to your child’s actual birthday. I will keep track of the money and help 
your child select a special birthday book during the week of his/her birthday.  In the 
case of summer birthdays, half birthdays can be celebrated.  You are welcome to stop 
by and with your child, select their birthday book.  
 

Thank you, 
Jordan Kominsky, Lower School Librarian 

 
Child’s Name: ____________________________  Grade and Class:___________ 
 
Child’s birth date: Month________________  Day  ___________   Year__________ 
 
**********************  For library use  *******************  For library use   ******************* 
 
Payment:  _____ cash    _____ check                   Published in newsletter  ________ 
Title of book selected        ______________________________________________ 
 

For bookkeeping reasons, please return this form with your donation any month prior to your child’s birthday.  
Please send cash or make checks payable to “TASIS”. 

   


